
August 14, 2024

Dear Friends of South High Soccer,

As part of the vibrant, diverse, and all-inclusive community at Minneapolis South High School,
South Soccer is proud to focus on equity, where every student is eligible to play regardless of ability
to pay. South Soccer receives funding for 60 percent of its soccer program from the school district,
but the remaining budget must be gathered through fundraising. A fully funded program enables
South to field enough teams to allow any incoming 9th and 10th graders to play on a team.

On Saturday, September 14th, Minneapolis South High School will host Super Soccer Saturday, our
annual fundraising event where all the South High School soccer teams play Roosevelt High School.
This event is a great opportunity to show school spirit while raising funds for equipment, uniforms,
and coaches for the six men’s and women’s soccer teams at South High.

This Super Soccer Saturday will be the inaugural traveling trophy with our neighbors and rivals
Roosevelt High School. The Hiawatha Trophy, two oars carved out of wood, has a dedication to
South High School on one side and Roosevelt High School on the other side. The games will attract
fans from both sides to cheer on their favorite teams.Who will get to carve the first win in the
trophy? Support South High and show your tiger spirit!

We would love to welcome you to our community of donors for our Super Saturday fundraiser.
Would you please consider donating a gift card or item to the raffle portion of our event? This year
we are also seeking official sponsors for each game. In return for a $500 donation to the South High
Foundation and the Soccer Boosters, sponsors will receive a full-page ad in the game program
opposite the rosters for their game and 3x5 banner with company logo to be placed in front of
stadium stands at every home varsity game for the 2024/25 soccer season.

Your donation will be acknowledged on all digital sites, the Super Soccer Saturday printed program,
on event signage, and in announcements throughout the day long event. Please provide a monetary
value of the donated items, as the amount is tax-deductible.We are a nonprofit 501(c) 3 organization
(Tax ID 41-1506266) established through the Friends of South High Foundation.

Thanks so much for your support of South High Soccer! ¡Vamos Tigres!

Learn more about donating, sponsoring, and the raffle at
https://southhighsoccer.org/sponsorship/


